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15th November 2019 

 

Year 5 Winchester Science Centre 
 

Dear Parents 

 
 

As part of our topic on Space and Russia, we have organised a visit to Winchester Science Centre 

and Planetarium on Wednesday 27th November. The cost of the trip will be £13.70 which 

includes the cost of the coach, entry to main exhibition area, a planetarium show and a workshop. 

We will need to receive sufficient contributions to ensure the visit can take place. 
 

The children will need to take a packed lunch and uniform should be worn on the day. We will not 

be visiting the shop and so children do not need to bring any money. If you are able to 

accompany us on this trip then please come and let us know. 

 

Please sign the slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

Any questions please ask. 

 

 

Mrs G Smallwood                                       Mr S Ewins 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Winchester Science Centre – 27th November 

Year 5 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend the trip 

 

I enclose a cheque/cash for £13.70 

 

I have paid online 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 
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